
SDAHO members (hospital, nursing home, home health, hospice, and assisted living) will 
receive:

All SDAHO hosted virtual webinar education for 2022 (live and on-demand)
Access to 50+ live presentations from content experts to offer insights, up-to-date 
guidance and best practices on a variety of topics.
One complimentary registration to either Post-Acute Care Conference or Rural 
Health Leaders Conference in 2022
Opportunity to receive continuing education credits for nursing home 
administrators and social workers

Education Announcement 
for 

SDAHO Members

What does this mean for members??

All SDAHO dues paying facilities (includes all staff)
Facility will select who will receive complimentary registration to Post-Acute Care 
Conference OR Rural Health Leaders Conference

Who receives this benefit?

Members will designate specific contact(s) at their facility/organization to help 
communicate webinars and share education information. SDAHO will work 
directly with designated contact.
All members will have access to the SDAHO Education Portal.  This site will 
include links to register, recordings, attestations for continuing education, and 
handouts.  
SDAHO will continue to provide weekly updates on education opportunities 
through the Unified Voice Newsletter, website, and social media to keep members 
engaged and aware of current and upcoming education.

How will staff register and receive 
notification of education opportunities?

SDAHO is excited to announce a new member benefit. Beginning in 2022, 
all SDAHO members will receive virtual and on-demand education; and one 
registration to a SDAHO conference (Post-Acute or Rural Health Leaders), as 
part of your SDAHO membership.

SDAHO will send a survey to each member facility to determine designated facility 
contact.
Specific information on ways to register, calendar of events, and instructions on 
accessing the portal will be available in early December.

 

Next Steps

Questions?  Contact Michella Sybesma, michella.sybesma@sdaho.org


